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Hi! My name is Jonathan and I work in the Supported Living department of the Pearl 

Buck Center as an assistant manager. I know the direct impact that wages have on 

hiring and maintaining staff. Our staff love working with our clients and hate to leave, 

but they also need a livable wage to maintain their lives outside of work. Please vote 

yes on this bill and help put dignity and respect on our staff. 


